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To Whom it May Concern:

My name is Lyndsey Daum and | am a resident of the Williamsport area. | have previously
written to you on my thoughts regarding the project. However, new issues have come to my
attention. On March 7, 2022, you received 9 comments regarding the Chipmunk Solar Project
(Case #21-0960-EL-BGN) from people who are not residents of the Williamsport area. None of
these people even reside on the west side of the county. Those names are:

Terri Welch of Circleville, OH

“Judy”

Keith Sharpe of Ashville, OH

Ryan Boldrin of Ashville, OH

Robert Wakely of Ashville, OH

Alban Curtis of Ashville, OH

Derek Smith of Circleville, OH

Tari Stewart of South Bloomfield, OH
Kayla Dowell of Circleville, OH

The exact addresses of most of the people listed above can be found on the Pickaway County
Auditor’s website. If you read these people’s comments, you will see that they are very generic
and clearly show that they have minimal knowledge of the project. It is important to me that you
take the people who will actually be affected into account over people who don’t even live within
20 minutes of the project area. All of these people reside on the east side of Pickaway County,
nowhere near the project area. Taking their comments into account would be unfair to all
citizens of the Williamsport area, including those who support it and those that don’t. The people
I have listed above likely won'’t even see the project in their daily lives. They also don’t have
voting rights in the local school district, nor do they vote on any local issues. Those who are
saying that they are excited to hear about Chipmunk Solar Farm being proposed “in my
community” are making false claims. Most people in my community have not even heard any of
the names I've listed above. Again, none of them live in the Williamsport community. | urge you
to disregard the irrelevant comments of these people made on March 7. Feel free to contact me
via email with any questions.

Sincerely,
Lyndsey Daum
lyndseydaum@gmail.com
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